
TO ALL OUR CLIENTSTO ALL OUR CLIENTSTO ALL OUR CLIENTSTO ALL OUR CLIENTS    

    

We wish to announce that ShoreaWord will be ceasing its opera�ons shortly.  The principals of 

ShoreaWord have come to this decision to take on other pursuits.   

Since its incep�on in 2010, it has been a privilege for us to provide an English language edi�ng 

service to our many clients.  We hope our efforts have been helpful in augmen�ng their wri#en 

presenta�ons.  We sincerely thank them for their support over the years. 

In accordance with this development, we shall no longer be accep�ng any new job requests a'er  

30 November 2024. 

 

With best wishes, 

Helen Chew MEd 

H.Y. Yeang PhD 

 

 


